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21 December 2018 

Mr. Goran Marby  
President and CEO of the Board of Directors 

Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)   
 

By email only 

 

Re: Information regarding ICANN Contractual Compliance Data Processing Activities and the 
European Union’s General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) 

 

Dear Mr. Marby, 

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 6 December 2018 to the Commissioner for Data 

Protection and to send this reply on her behalf.  

The Data Protection Commission notes that our colleagues in the Belgian Data Protection 

Authority intend to respond to you on the substantive matters raised in your correspondence, 

on the basis of ICANN’s only EU establishment being in Belgium. 

Yours faithfully,  

Laura Flannery   

Assistant Commissioner 

International Affairs and 
OSS Operations 
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Cc:  Dr. Andrea Jelinek, Chair European Data Protection Board 

 Mr. Willem Debeuckelaere, President Autorité de protection des données, Belgium 
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